

## You're Invited to Gathering Day

Dear Faculty and Staff,

As we conclude the academic year, I invite you to join our campus community for a very special Gathering Day in the campus gymnasium on **Tuesday**, **May 17** from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Please <u>click here</u> to submit your RSVP, so we know to expect you.

Lunch will be provided, and there will be opportunities for fellowship with colleagues. As noted in an earlier campus communication, I will provide some updates that were recently shared and discussed at the spring meeting of the Board of Trustees. And most especially, we will have a chance to express our thanks and celebrate those in our campus community who will conclude their service to North Park, as they embark on retirement.

Thank you for your commitment to our students and to one another throughout this year. I look forward to being together over the coming days as we celebrate the accomplishments of our graduates, and look forward to marking the end of the year and beginning of summer as a campus community next Tuesday.

With gratitude and respect,

President Mary K. Surridge

North Park University · 3225 W Foster Ave, Chicago, IL 60625-4895